
VLEIF, Inc. c/o Sandra Armendaris, 7623 Virginia Ave, Falls Church, VA 22043 
                         August 20, 2025 

 
To: All District 24-L Clubs 
 
The Virginia Lions Eye Institute Foundation (VLEIF) will hold its Annual Meeting at the Fall 
Conference. 
 
Location:  St. Peter’s Lutheran Church, 1201 Courthouse Rd, Stafford, VA 
Date: September 27, 2025 
Time and Room: 4PM – 5PM - Room location TBD 
 
Business to be discussed: (1) Financial Status of Virginia Lions Eye Institute Foundation (VLEIF).  
(2) Joe Lipomi Scholarships for Visually impaired Students.  (3) VLEIF Report to District. (4) 
Answer questions from Clubs. 
 
Your club is invited to provide representation and participate in any way possible.  We look forward 
to seeing you and explaining how your contributions are helping Sight impaired individuals lead a 
better life. 
 
Thanks for all you do, and thanks for your support over the years.  Please keep us in mind, and in 
your budget.  We could not do this without the support of the Clubs. 
 
Thanks also to the District 24L Governor and Conference organizers for providing us this venue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Woody 
Ed “Woody” Woodard 
President VLEIF 
 
Cc: PCC Harry Parker – VP VLEIF 
       Lion Sheryl Bass – Treasurer & VLEIF District Representative 
       Lion Shirley Gorospe – Secretary VLEIF & Lion Jean Bradley Asst Secretary VLEIF 
       Lion Mark Armendaris - CPA 

 
 


